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Clatsop County is seeking public comment on its amended Property Management Policy. The
deadline to receive comment is May 5, 2024.

The purpose of the Property Management program is to:

e Maintain a complete and accurate inventory of County-owned real property, including tax
foreclosures

e Return surplus properties to the property tax rolls by sale or auction to private
parties/entities in a fair and equitable manner

e Retain or transfer suitable properties to public agencies or qualified non-profits per Oregon
statute

The policy guides the categorization of County-owned real property for future use, managing
those properties, and selling, leasing, trading or transferring to other public, non-profit or
private entities.

Comments may be submitted via:

e ClatsopCounty.gov website
e Email to countyadmins [at] clatsopcounty.gov ()
e Mail or hand-delivery to Clatsop County; 800 Exchange, Suite 400, Astoria, OR 97103.


https://www.clatsopcounty.gov/county/page/public-comment-sought-county-property-management-policy
https://www.clatsopcounty.gov/county/page/public-comment-sought-county-property-management-policy
https://www.clatsopcounty.gov/media/38696
https://www.clatsopcounty.gov/form/policy-comment-form

